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Voting by mail is so much easier for me and other members of my family! Every time 

we drop off a ballot at the Post Office, we comment to each other about what a great 

experience the process was. Now, with Oregon using Ranked Choice Voting, it 

seems absolutely necessary to be able to lay out the ballot and the voter's pamphlet 

and figure out what to do.  I've been thrilled with the convenience of voting by mail, 

and as I get older, that's going to become even more important. PLEASE KEEP 

VOTE BY MAIL! 


